


CTE Center Construction Project Update!

We’re back with the fourth 
installment of our construction 
update series for the new CVES 
Career and Technical Education 
(CTE) Center in Plattsburgh. July 
has been a month of tremendous 
progress, with several key 
milestones reached as we continue 
to bring the new facility to life.

One of the most exciting 
developments is the completion of 
the roof decking in the High-Bay 
Lab Space. With this critical step 
finished, crews have also installed 
temporary lighting in these areas, 
setting the stage for continued interior work throughout the space. In this space, work below 
ground has also been moving forward at a strong pace. Underground plumbing and electrical 
systems have made significant progress, as can be seen in the latest site photos.

At the front of the building, structural steel is now being erected for the two-story portion—
giving a clearer sense of the overall building form and layout. This marks another major 
advancement in the vertical construction process.

In the High-Bay Lab area, preparations are underway for the next big step: the concrete floor 
pour. With forms being set and the subbase being finalized, the space is quickly transitioning 
toward a finished interior environment. The steel work is expected to be completed by mid-
August, with crews moving to work on the secondary building at that time. 

As our fourth month of construction comes to an end with​ each week brining visible changes 
to the site, it’s clear that the vision for this state-of-the-art CTE facility is steadily becoming 
reality. Check out the most recent photos for a glimpse into all the exciting progress 
happening on the ground.

Stay tuned for more updates—only 11 months remain until substantial completion, as we 
continue to build the future of career and technical education at CVES!














